
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 

          September 11, 2012 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller, Jim Miller 
 
Public Attendance: Tom Jodarski, Tom Quilty, Tom Walsh, Karen Baggot 
 
Public Input:  The 4 individuals in attendance were neighbors and residence of Juneau County.  They 
presented facts as they know them and had a lengthy discussion with the board about their opposition of the 
power lines coming through our County and the Town of Summit.  After some questions were asked by the 
board, these individuals asked the board to consider adopting the resolution that was given to them.  This 
resolution simply is asking the commission for more information about the power lines.  The board agreed 
that they would review the resolution and have further discussion at the next board meeting. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the August meeting.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as 
being read.  Seconded by Jim Miller.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as 
presented.  Seconded by Jim Miller.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  None. 
  
Old Business:  The final copy of the ATV ordinance No. 1-2012 was signed by the board and clerk.  After 
the signs are posted on the roads by the local ATV club the Towhship roads will be open to ATV’s.   
 
Ambulance and Fire – The board will be mapping out the coverage areas and getting it to the appropriate 
emergency agencies.  
 
New Business:   None. 
   
Road Maintenance: Sealing of the roads is almost done. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as 
presented.  Jim Miller seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:44 P.M. was made by Jim Miller.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge. 
          Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 


